
Would you like to help keep our beautiful Parish clean and tidy? We all need to do our 
bit for the environment, and what better place to start than in your local  area?  

 

To be part of a worthwhile community event, why not gather family, neighbours and 
friends and arrange a group litter pick in your neighbourhood? 

 

Please remember to wear suitable clothes, shoes and gloves. If you do not have litter 
pickers or hi viz jackets, these can be collected along with green bags prior to the event 
from the Finchampstead Parish Office. Filled bags can be put out with your normal 
weekly waste collections.  

 

Alternatively, you can join larger groups meeting at the FBC Centre and The Greyhound, 
Longwater Road. 

 

For more information please contact Finchampstead Parish Council.  
 

                               ADOPT A STREET  

 

       

deputyclerk@finchampstead-pc.gov.uk 

Finchampstead Parish Council 

FBC Centre, Gorse Ride North 

Finchampstead  RG40 4ES  

0118 908 8175 

If you can’t join us on 3rd April 

but would like to do some 

litter picking, please get in 

touch to find out more about 

our Adopt a Street Scheme. 


